Lufthansa

Info 59/14

29 Sentember 2014

Lufthansa and Austrian Tehran Office closure on 4" October 14

Dear travel agency partner,

Please be kindly advised that Lufthansa and Austrian Airlines town office will be closed on Saturday,
4™ of October. You are kindly requested to contact our call center under +98 (21) 83388 or send an
email to THRGR@dIh.de

Lufthansa regrets any inconvenience that you and your customers may face and is making every
effort to keep the effects to a minimum.

Thank you for your support!

Your Lufthansa Group in Iran.
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